_ 09-4131,
-' Alderman David L. Maack

OFFICE OF THE FIFTH DISTRICT ALDERMAN

September 12, 2009

To: The Honorable John Dickert & Members of lihe_Common Council

From: Dav.id L. Maack b

- 5" District Alderman

Memo Re: AT':ime Warner Decision g

I have received several calls concerning Time Warner’s Decision fo remove the Chicago PBS
station from their lineup of available stations. Michael Holmes, 4221 Greenbriar Ln, Racine is
requesting that the Cable Commission go on record as apposing this and that the City of Racine
send a letter to Time Warner indicating their dissatisfaction with this action.

Thank you for your consideration.



